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Dear David Stawick !

I have received the letter from my Forex bank :

As many of you are aware, the U.S. Commodity Futures Trading Commission (CFTC) announced on
January 13, 2010 that it is seeking public comment on proposed regulations concerning retail Forex
trading.

I would highly appreciate if you would keep margin requirements the same as now!

Traders have rights to choose the risk involved!

Regards and best wishes!

.~lla Chouiko
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